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February 3, 2011 
 
 
 
Boris Tsvetovat  
Lemax International Inc  
3150b Farnum Dr  
Eagan MN 55121 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1814 York Avenue 
 File ID: ALH 11-170 
 
Dear Mr. Tsevtovat: 

 
This is to confirm that on February 1, 2011, at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended granting the appeal for four months (June 7, 2011) on 
the ceiling height issue on third level if the floor area is significantly decreased and the greater 
portion of floor area is to be above 6 feet. 

 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 File 
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